
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 

October 18, 2021 

 

To: City of Killeen, Community Development Department 

Re: Obligation for Concrete Work 

 

Central Texas 4C, Inc. is prepared to cover the difference between the amount available from the 

FY2019-2020 CDBG grant and the acceptable items for Bid 22-04 to include the Base Bid and 

Add Item #1 in an amount of $162,809.50 for a total project amount of $262,430.00 and any 

additional amount necessary to complete the bid items accepted. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Janell J. Frazier 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


